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18 August 2020 
 
 
 
Ms Justine Donohue 
Administrative Officer  
Department of the Legislative Council 
Parliament of Victoria 
Spring Street 
East Melbourne Vic 3002 
 

 
 

Please accept my apology for the delay in providing this response. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to present to the Committee on Tuesday, 7 July 2020.  
 
I have read the proof Hansard, and have found that no corrections to the transcript are 
needed. 
 
From our reading of the transcript, there are two Questions on Notice to which we committed 
to respond with additional information. Our responses are detailed below:  
 
 

1. On page 30 of the transcript, Mrs McArthur requested that Ms Glanville forward 
Maurice Blackburn’s position statement on the progress of the government’s 
road asset management transformation plan. 

 

I have made enquiries within the Maurice Blackburn team who work in the area of 
road accidents in Victoria, and found that there has not been any engagement with 
the government’s Road Asset Management Transformation Plan – either in its 
development, or in any consultation process in relation to it. 
 
Maurice Blackburn therefore does not have a position on the progress of the 
government’s Road Asset Management Transformation Plan. 

 
 






